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RE: SECOIID DRAFT OF THE INSI]RAIIICE BILL 2011

As discussed previously in our liaison meetings, please find attached a second

draft of the above Bill.

We would be pleased to have your comments, if any, by the 27th February 2012
as we now want to forward the Bill to the Ministrv of Finance for them to
expedite its processing.

The Ministry of Finance will, after Cabinet approval, approach the Attorney
General's Office to examine the Bill before it is brought before Parliament.

Please do not change or amend the clauses on the Bill but indicate your proposals

separately.
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